
Dear Core, Parent Partnership, Virtual Learning and Home Education Families,

We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming Spring Sock Hop at Meridian Heights School,
organized by our Stony Campus PAC. This exciting event is scheduled for Friday, April 19th from
6:00-9:00 pm.

We encourage everyone to come dressed in their most colorful and fun socks to add to the spirit
of the evening.

Please note that all students must be accompanied by an adult, as this is a family event.

We look forward to seeing you at the Spring Sock Hop. Don't miss out on this fantastic
opportunity to have fun with your family and friends!


